
Welcome to 2021, a New Year that brings a sense of 

renewal and New Year resolutions that serve as goals to 

improve our health, our wellbeing, and a renewed focus on 

serving others. I am pleased to report that our Southwest 

family is well and back to our work locations ready      

willing and able to serve our communities.                        

We are pleased to share good news of some new resources 

we have and help for families that have been impacted by 

COVID-19. The CARES Rent/Mortgage assistance       

program provides a one-time payment for rent or        

mortgage. This program is available in Chester, Decatur, 

Hardeman, Hardin, Haywood, Henderson, Madison, and 

McNairy Counties. The applicant must have documenta-

tion of decreased income or job loss due to COVID-19.           

Applications are being accepted at any of our local    

Community Service Centers or you may go to our website 

swhra.org and look at Community Services section for 

more details. 

Also, the CARES Food Vouchers Program provides a one

-time voucher for food items. This program is available in 

Chester, Decatur, Hardeman, Hardin, Haywood, Hender-

son, Madison, and McNairy Counties. Applications will 

be accepted at SWHRA Community Service Centers. 

SWHRA is currently hiring and has several job postings. 
You may follow these job openings on our website at 
swhra.org. SWHRA is a good place to work and offers a 
robust benefit package and opportunities for growth and 
advancement. 
  
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services    
declared COVID-19 a nationwide public health emergen-
cy on January 27, 2021 enabling eligible applicants to  
request funding for Disaster Recovery Dislocated Worker 
Grants. To serve businesses and individuals adversely  
affected, Southwest will implement an on-the-job training 

program. Southwest Local 
Workforce Board will strive 
to assist dislocated workers 
and long term unemployed 
job seekers to transition into 
area employment opportuni-
ties, gain job skills, and job 
retention. For additional 
information, you can con-
tact WD&T Director Vicki 
Bunch or Merita Stone at 
(731) 989-5111. 

  
Serving the public is a high 
calling, one I consider an 
honor and privilege. Thanks 
be to God for his blessings. 
  
Yours in service,  

Mike Smith 
Executive Director  
Southwest Human  
Resource Agency 
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